

Tuesday 10th September 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am excited to inform you that Hartwell have booked the choir to perform in the Young Voices concert again in January 2019. The date of the concert is FRIDAY JANUARY 17TH 2020.

What is Young Voices?

Any questions, please ask.

Young Voices is a massed concert with choirs from all over the country. It is held at the Arena in Birmingham. Children all learn the same songs and then go and perform them on the night.

We are planning to take a maximum of 40 children. Timings are approximate at the moment but it will probably involve leaving school mid morning by coach. Return journey is also by coach. Please be aware that children will not be back at school until approximately 11.30pm.

At this stage we would like to determine how many children wish to participate in the event. Please complete the reply slip below and return to school by Friday 20th September 2019. If a form has not been returned to school we will assume that you do not wish your child to take part.

Parents will be allowed to attend (this is not compulsory) but will need to purchase tickets at approximately £20 each. Children are also able to purchase a Young Voices T-shirt which will be ordered in the Autumn term, although this is not compulsory.

Further details on timings, dress, food etc. will be sent out a later date.

Miss A Bland	
IVIISS A BIANG	
Senior Choir Leader	

Young Voices 2020

I would like my child	in class	to
take part in Young Voices on Friday January	17 th 2020.	
Signed	Date	